From: Bamford with Thornhill PC

To: A57 Link Roads
Subject: Registration to make an oral representation
Date: 11 March 2022 00:32:45

Please accept this email as our request to make an oral representation
at Issue-Specific Hearing 3 on 5/6 April.

My preference would be to attend in person, but I recognise that I have
no actual need to. If you wish me to attend via Microsoft Teams, then
that's fine.

The purpose of our representation will be to explain in more detail the
significsnt effects on the village of Bamford of the A57 Link Roads
proposal, which appear not be recognised at all in any of the
docunentation which the project has produced.

Peter Leppard
Clerk, Bamford with Thornhill Parish Council
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